


Avanti Gardens 
Family Bulletin

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL :
Dear Families,

We have had another fantastic week at Avanti Gardens. It has been humbling walking around and seeing how motivated and engaged our 
children are in their learning.

Progress on our new Early Years playground has been brilliant to see and the children have enjoyed watching the work men with all their 
equipment. We can't wait for all the children to be able to spend some time playing in the new area.

Summer Solstice Day on Monday was a great success. Each class celebrated the longest day of the year with a variation of activities including; 
making crowns, singing, creating stone henge models, sun parades and summer solstice poems. A fantastic day was had by all.

Over the next few weeks, staff will be working hard to maintain consistency and routines to support all of our children. Behind the scenes, we 
will continue to make preparations for our transition morning, with a calm transition in to the summer holidays.

I hope you have a lovely, restful weekend.

Yours Faithfully,
Mr Milum @SchoolAvanti



RECEPTION​

Orchid class have had a wonderful week celebrating Summer Solstice! On Monday, we made beautiful sun crowns and wands 
and took them on a parade around the sunken lawn, singing and wishing for some sun! The children enjoyed this and I 
witnessed some brilliant teamwork as children helped each other tie the ribbon onto their sticks, as it is a very fiddly task!
On Tuesday and Wednesday, the children had a go at some weaving, where they were supported by Mrs Palinska. They discussed 
the colours that they would use and showed great resilience when having a go at another, very fiddly task!
On Thursday, we made tissue paper sun catchers that look gorgeous! I cannot wait to put them up in the window and have them 
shining done on us for the rest of the term!
In Maths this week, we began to look at odd and even numbers and I was in awe of the children's reasoning skills. I asked the 
children if a number was odd or even, I then asked them to explain their answer to me and tell me how they know and ALL 
members of Orchid class were superstars at this!
Well done Orchid class on another amazing week!

Miss Griffith

CLASS UPDATES



DAFFODIL

We began our week celebrating Summer Solstice. We learnt about the Summer Solstice, how it is celebrated and also how 
Monday was the longest day in the year. This led our English learning where we discussed the past and future tense. The 
children wrote about things they did in Winter in the past and also what we are looking forward to in the summer using the 
future tense.
In Maths, we thought about positional language and how we describe the position of an object, this led to the children 
creating their own sun catchers and describing where they would place each piece.
We continued our learning of 'Jurassic Giants' this week with reading the story 'Stone Girl, Bone Girl', we learnt about Mary
Anning who was a fossil collector and Palaeontologist. We created our very own salt dough fossils, the children enjoyed 
sharing with each other, weighing the ingredients, mixing and kneading the dough. Once they had done all of that, they chose 
their object to imprint into their fossils. They are busy drying now, but don't worry they will come home soon to take pride of 
place on the mantlepiece!
A massive thank you to Miss Rollason, our student teacher who leaves us today to embark on her teaching career. We wish her 
the best of luck!

Mrs Osborn and 
Miss Rollason



SUNFLOWER

Hello Sunflower families
Happy summer solstice! We have had a lovely, sunny week in Sunflower class. On Monday we celebrated the longest day of the 
year by making beautiful sun crowns and wands. We paraded around the school singing and celebrating the sun.
We have delved deeper into our Space topic and looked at the phases of the moon. The children really enjoyed learning about 
the waxing and waning phases using their pin wheels.
In writing we have become reporters and collected information about Neil Armstrong to write a detailed profile about his life. 
The children have produced some amazing writing!
In Maths, we have continued to look at time and have learnt how to read a clock in 5 minute intervals. The children will be 
superstar time tellers in no time!
This Thursday was Miss Line’s last day at Avanti Gardens. I am so sad to be leaving the lovely Sunflower class. It has been a n 
honour to work with such amazing students and I just wanted to say thank you to both parents and students for making my time 
here so enjoyable.

Miss Roberts and Miss Line



IRIS

Dear families,
In Year 3 we had a lovely time celebrating the summer solstice on Monday.
We spent the morning learning about Stonehenge and how it tied in with our topic of the Stone Age. The children then had a go
in groups at building model replicas of the monument.
In the afternoon we had a go at making finger knitting flower crowns and doing some summer solstice Art. Please enjoy the 
photos attached.

Miss Butterfield-West



FOXGLOVE

Dear Families,
What a brilliant week we have had and we're so glad the sunny weather is back! We began this week by celebrating the 
summer solstice where we enjoyed going outside and completing lots of arts and crafts activities. The children worked really 
hard on some sun weaving.
In English, we have begun thinking about writing persuasive arguments for or against. Some of the children think we should get 
an AGS dog or a slide from the top to the bottom of the school. They have been coming up with some very persuasive reasons 
why! In Maths we have been looking at time, re-capping our prior learning. We have been converting analogue to digital times 
and solving time word problems.
In Science, we have delved into invertebrates and made some amazing fact files using our own research. In topic, we 
have explored the places that the Maya people lived in.

Mrs Blackwell and Miss Silverthorne
(Miss Williams and Miss Lamb)



SNAPDRAGON
Dear Families,

We have had a fun week this week, starting with our summer solstice celebrations. We are all grateful for the warmth and 
energy our sun brings us every summer and so, as part of our celebrations this year, Snapdragon class thought about what they
were grateful for and what new things they would like to welcome in during the second half of the year. You can see some of 
these examples in the pictures of the sunflowers they decorated.
All the children did amazingly in swimming this week. They gave it 100% and they should be really proud of themselves for their 
efforts.
Each week I am blown away by the creativity in ICT when creating the 3D models! You can continue to use the following details if
they would like to carry on with their wonderful designs. Website - tinkercad.com - the class login is EJ17 9J8B X1F1
In Literacy we explored building our own poems about kindness, being unique and things that make us happy. The children 
thought about how they might like to perform these as this is such an important part of poetry. Some of the children even made 
theirs into raps, after all rap is an acronym for rhythm and poetry. Having read them, I can tell you that these children have such 
poetic talent, and I cannot wait to see some the performances!
Sadly, this is my last week here at Avanti Gardens as my placement is over. I will miss Snapdragon class and I am so grateful for all 
they have taught me in the last few months. They are all so full of originality and imagination and I have had an amazing time 
teaching them.

Farewell,
Miss Lollover



WOW OF THE WEEK 

EYFS: WOW work of the week goes to two children who have shown 
great resilience – a brilliant skill to have! Charlie was incredibly 
resilient when making his sun catcher. He found it a little tricky at 
first, but he did not let that stop him and he stayed on task for as 
long as it took to get his sun catcher finished! Amber Joy also 
showed great resilience when weaving. Mrs Palinska was incredibly 
impressed with her efforts and engagement with a very tricky and 
fiddly task!

Year 1:
This week goes to Leopold, who has come into school everyday with 
a smile on his face ready to learn. Over the past few weeks I have 
seen him grow in confidence in all areas of his learning. Well done 
Leo!

WOW OF THE WEEK



Year 2:
WOW work this week goes to Amari! On Thursday he worked 
independently in both Writing and Maths. He produced an 
excellent piece of writing about Neil Armstrong and in Maths
he excelled at telling the time. Well done Amari.

Year 3:
WOW work this week goes to Clover. She has worked so hard 
on re-telling our story in English independently. I am really 
impressed with her handwriting too. Well done Clover.



Year 4:
Our Foxglove WOW work goes to Mia. Mia has been on fire 
this week! She has come up with some amazing arguments in 
English, has whizzed through her Maths work and made an 
amazing fact file about starfish in Science. We have been 
blown away by this amazing hard work and attitude. Well 
done Mia!

Year 5/6:
Wow work this week goes to Sania and her amazing poem 
about kindness. Wow just wow! What amazing words to 
remind us of how precious kindness really is and how we 
should all remember to sprinkle it about at every opportunity.



SPORTING CHANCE

Hello everyone,

We have had a great week in PE this week at Avanti with a range of striking activities happening and various visits to the 
rainforest, the beach, and the desert in our yoga sessions!

Year 2 (Monday) - We worked on forehand striking from tennis - working with a partner to practice rallying against the wall and 
with our partner. Our PE champion was Milla - she tried very hard this week and saw an improvement in her focus.
Year 3 (Tuesday) - The children took part in a striking skills carousel activity today. The children visited the rainforest today in yoga 
and they loved it! So many wonderful poses and noises too! Maude was the PE Champion this week for excellent concentration in
PE and yoga.
Year 4 (Wednesday) - the children were working in their footwork and stance for the forehand this week. Lots of technical skills 
for tennis, they did really well and improved throughout with our PE champion being Obi.
Years 5/6 (Thursday) - The children are very engaged with tennis and they really enjoy this topic. We worked on forehand today 
with a focus on footwork. Tom was our PE champion for his hard work and enthusiasm.
Reception (Friday pm) - The session today was based on running and sprinting - we practiced a change of speeds and different 
techniques and completed with a relay race. Molly was our PE Champion for overall effort and concentration in the lesson and for
Yoga.

Be the best version of you...

Mr Gill, Mr Evans, and Mr Dyer



Housepoints review:

ROBINS EAGLES SEAGULLS OWLS

79 98 84 101

Well done to all children for the house points they 
have received over the week.







NOTICES
Toys in school

We ask that children do not bring toys into school unless this has been 
agreed in their support plan. This includes cuddly toys, playground toys and 
fidget toys. Many thanks.

Change to menu
On Monday there will be no pear crumble. Instead there will be 
Greek yogurt topped with mango coulis. This is due to a supply 
issue

Summer Holiday Sports Camp

BOOKINGS are now well and truly open and places 

filling up fast for the summer holidays. If you book in 

June using our partner schools 

discount code EARLY21 you will receive an additional 
discount of 5% on top of our multi-day discount.

https://www.sportingchance-csp.co.uk/events/tag/holiday-
sports-cam

https://www.sportingchance-csp.co.uk/events/tag/holiday-sports-camp




Next week will be week 2



w/c
21.06.21

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

94.6 %​ 96.4 % 96.7 %​ 93.5 %​ 94.7 %​ 90.1 %



Next Link domestic abuse telephone help 
lines are open 10am – 4pm Monday to Friday

0800 470 0280

Help is also available 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week on the National Domestic Violence Helpline 

– Freephone 0808 2000 247

0117 903 6444

Anyone can ring First Response if they are concerned 

about a child or young person or if they think they need 

support.

First Response can help in different ways including:
• Providing information, advice and guidance about 

services to help families.

• Making a referral to the Early Help team who can 

provide support to children, young people and families.

• Making a referral to a social work team.

Young Carer Support- Are you worried your child is a 
Young Carer?
Bristol Young Carers Website
https://www.carerssupportcentre.org.uk/young-
carers/
Or speak to Mrs Blackwell in school for accessing 
support for your child

https://www.carerssupportcentre.org.uk/young-carers/


AVANTI GARDENS SOCIAL MEDIA
Avanti Gardens Facebook

Please keep up to date 
with news and 
updates! Do follow us on 
Facebook or Twitter 

using the links above.

Avanti Gardens Twitter

https://www.facebook.com/Avanti-Gardens-School-105365724262410
https://twitter.com/schoolavanti

